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Hi, I’m writing to share I am opposed to the Battery Storage Facility planned for Thorah
Concession Rd 3, Beaverton.

Please do not endorse this request.

Our town does not have the facilities to deal with this should something go wrong.
Implications of a leak, explosion or other failure have not been tested on wildlife, water
sources and people living around the facility.

Please do not endorse this request.

Kind regards,
Diane Nash
Beaverton resident and tax payer, Ward 4
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